
 Lakewood Elementary PAC 
2363 Setchfield Ave, Victoria BC,  V9B 5W1 
General Email: lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com  Phone: 250-474-34449  Safe 
Arrival: 250-474-1618 or Email: elakpac@sd62.bc.ca 

 
 

 

Dear Lakewood Families, 

 

The family dance scheduled for Feb 23rd has been cancelled.  Families who have purchased tickets will 

receive a $5 credit on their account.   

Stay tuned for some exciting year end PAC event information to be coming out next month! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lakewood PAC 
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